
	
  

	
  

 
 

 

2014-2015 Yearbook Order Form 
Commemorate this school year with a full-color, 84-page keepsake yearbook. 

�Books will be printed over the Summer and available in the Fall. 

�Yearbooks are $20 per book, payable to the BFCCPS  PCO. 

�Please send payment to Janice Clark via KidMail - Colin Clark 3U. 

�Questions?  Please email janice.clark@gmail.com. 
 

All orders and payments are due Friday, June 12th. 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________	
  

Student’s Name:___________________________________ 

Grade in Fall 2015:_________________________________ 

Number of Books:______________________($20 per book) 

Total Cost:________________________________________ 

Check Number:____________________________________ 

Parent Email Address:______________________________ 

 
Please note:  If you will not have a student in K-8 at BFCCPS next year, the Yearbooks will be 
available for pickup in the front office starting on 9.1.15. 


